From: Doug Swier <swier.doug@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 17, 2021 12:43:55 AM

To: Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen
<wpetersen@azleg.gov>;kfann@az leg.gov;wrogers@az.leg.gov

Subject: Fwd: November 2020 election audit

Dear Senators Fann, Petersen, Borrelli, Rogers (and others),

I just wanted to write to you to THANK you for (and to encourage you to remain steadfast in) your brave and
important work on behalf of the people of Arizona, and indeed, on behalf of all Americans. I appreciate you and
pray for you to be blessed with God's wisdom and His protection in these unsettled times. In the meantime, 1
thought you might be interested in seeing the email (below) that I sent to Jack Sellers at Maricopa County
earlier today.

Thank you again,

Doug Swier

Longview, WA

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Doug Swier <swier.doug@gmail.com<mailto:swier.doug@gmail.com>>

Date: Fri, Jul 16, 2021, 3:22 PM

Subject: November 2020 election

To: <sellersj@mail. maricopa.gov<mailto:sellersj@mail . maricopa.gov>>

Mr. Sellers,

Under your "leadership", the performance of the Maricopa County Elections Department during the November
2020 election was truly abyssal. Even more disturbing and un-American has been your subsequent refusal to
fully cooperate with and provide needed information to the Arizona Senate audit team.

After yesterday's Senate hearing, you could have simply chosen to address the concerns head-on by directing
county employees to work with the audit team and to provide all requested information to clear up very natural
questions about many apparent inconsistencies and discrepancies. Instead, you descended into desperate attacks
on social media upon those who are soberly and carefully pursuing the entire truth so that all legal voters in
Arizona (and indeed, in America) can have confidence that their votes are not being stolen or compromised.

Your latest response is akin to a child throwing a tantrum when he has been caught with his hand in the cookie
jar and flat-out knows he is guilty with no plausible explanation. We the People (the tens of millions of adults in
the room) see right through your attempted distractions, and we are shaking our heads in amazement at how
stupid or how spineless you apparently think we are. Rest assured that we are well aware of your schemes, that
we are undeterred, and that we will not rest until the entire truth has been revealed for all to see.
Congratulations, in the meantime, you have succeeded in making both yourself and the entire Maricopa County
Elections Department a national and international embarrassment.

Doug Swier
Longview, WA
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